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June 3, 2020 – 2020.40.1 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: The is an update to the previous communication numbered 2020.40 sent on 

June 2. Please disregard that communication and replace with the information outlined below. 

 

 

Elective Procedures Prior Authorization Requirement Update  
  

As elective procedures are once again allowed, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will accept prior 

authorization requests through Magellan and eviCore effective June 2, 2020 for all lines of business 

across our service area for Dates of Service June 19, 2020 and forward. Please ensure that any 

procedures scheduled for June 19th and after have an authorization regardless of when they were 

scheduled. 

Authorization requirements remain suspended for service dates March 20, 2020 through June 18, 

2020.   

As a reminder, Magellan/NIA requires prior authorization for non-emergent Musculo-skeletal (MSK) 

procedures including outpatient interventional pain management services (IPM), inpatient and 

outpatient hip, knee, shoulder, lumbar, and cervical spine surgeries. Providers may call Magellan at 

1-866-249-1578 or submit requests at RadMD.com.  

In addition, eviCore requires prior authorization for advanced imaging procedures, including MRI, 

MRA, CT (including with contrast and 3D), PET, Nuclear Medicine and Nuclear Cardiology. All 

radiation therapy treatments are managed by eviCore. Providers may call eviCore at 1-888-647-

6613 or submit requests at eviCore.com. 

 


